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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

It has been another fabulous week at Emmaus. Thank you to the many parents, 
grandparents and children who have been welcoming me into the Emmaus 
community. I will continue to work hard to get to know you all. I believe very 
strongly in working together to achieve great things. If you ever have any 
feedback, concerns or worries about life at Emmaus please communicate those 
with us. We can’t solve problems in partnership if we don’t know what the 
problem is.  
Thank you to the Grandparents who attended our Grandparent’s mass and 
morning tea this morning. It was a wonderful opportunity to celebrate these very 
special people in our lives. Many of the grandparents enjoyed visiting their 
grandchildren’s classes to see them in action. It was lovely to see so many 
people celebrating with us.  
Congratulations to Mrs Hayley McNichol and her husband Jimmy on the arrival 
of their baby boy. Zachary Garnette was born on July 21st. Babies are a beautiful 
addition to a family and we wish them well.  
CHILD SAFETY 
I have loved being on carpark duty in the mornings, saying good morning to 
everyone and meeting children and families. It is very important for the safety of 
our children that we all remain calm and patient when using the carpark. It is 
also very important that we follow the rules of the carpark. We are all in a hurry 
in the mornings - to drop other children off, to get to work on time, to catch a 
train or to get things done at home. Could we please work together to make this a 
safe place for our children and each other.  
PARENTS & FRIENDS—FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 
I had the pleasure of attending my first Parents and Friends meeting at Emmaus 
on Tuesday evening. Thank you to all those who attended. A new President, 
Secretary and Treasurer were appointed. We thank these ladies for taking on this 
huge task on behalf of all the families at Emmaus.  
President – Renee,  Secretary – Antoinette & Treasurer –  Susie 
We thank you for giving so much of your time to our children. We also thank the 
outgoing leaders for their two years of service.  
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  Thank you to all the families that attended our Confirmation Sacrament 2 night 
with Father Maurie. It was lovely to work together in partnership to prepare our 
Year 6 children for this very important Sacrament.  

  Blessing Mass for year Prep - 2 students at all Parish Masses this weekend.   
 Today’s  Mass was prepared by Grade 6W to celebrate Grandparent’s Day. Next 

week’s Mass will be prepared by 5H 
 Reminder:  If you will be purchasing Communion Photos, please leave your 

order with the office, or bring to the hall on the day of the Communion.                    

 SCHOOL HOURS 
A gentle reminder, our school hours are 8.45am until 3.15pm on Monday, 
Tuesday and Thursday and 8.45am until 3.00pm on Wednesdays and Fridays.  
Teachers begin duty from 8.30am each morning. If you need your children to be 
at school before or after these times you will need to access Before and After 
School Care with our new provider.  

 NEWSLETTER PUBLICATION 
The Newsletter will now be sent home with the students fortnightly. This will 
eventually be phased out at a later date.  We ask that all families access the 
newsletter through the website and mobile app.  It will be published through the 
website every week.  We encourage families to install the Emmaus App on their 
phones to access the newsletter and other information. If you require assistance 
for the app please contact the office. 
EMMAUS APP 
Emmaus App has been updated for Apple iPhones.  Please reinstall your app from 
the Apple App Store ensuring you allow for notifications. 

 CHANGE TO OSHC PROVIDERS 
Our new OSHC provider, Blue Fit, will now begin on Monday 19th August. 
Camp Australia will continue to provide their services until Friday 16th August. 
Many parents have taken the opportunity to enrol online. We strongly encourage 
all families to enrol in case you require the service unexpectedly.  

 ENROLMENTS 
We will continue to interview 2020 Prep parents over the coming weeks. If you 
know of anyone needing an enrolment for next year could you ask them to call 
the school office please to make an appointment.  

 CHOCOLATE DRIVE   
Chocolate money due tomorrow. 
Please hand in money and any unsold  
chocolates to the office. 
If you did not receive a box and  
would like one, please contact  
the office. 
  
               

AUGUST 2019 

3/4 Yr 3 Blessing Mass 

11 First Holy Communion 
4T - 2.00pm  &  4H - 4.00pm 

JULY 2019 

27/28 Blessing Mass 
 Prep - 2 

5kg, 40 cm high 
Box of Favourites.  
Prize goes to the  
family that sells the  
most chocolates. 
Displayed in office foyer. 

AUGUST 2019 

17/18 Yr 5 & Yr 6 Blessing 
Mass 

18 First Holy Communion 
4P - 4.00 pm 

24/25 Prep - 2 Blessing Mass 







Calling all Artists, Writers & Jokesters for our… 

 

 

 
EMMAUS wonder BOOK! 

 
 

Dear families, 
The fundraising team are organising the 2nd instalment of our Emmaus Book Series! We 
ask ALL students and teachers who would like to participate, to provide us with one or 
more of their favourite pieces of work! This can be a story you have written, an art piece 
you have drawn or painted, some favourite jokes you like to tell or even your own poetry!   
Once we have collected all of your pieces, we will bind everything together into a book 
which will then be available for purchase.  

 
 

Work must be submitted via email no later than Wednesday 26
th

 June, to 

emmauswonderbook@gmail.com 
 

 
You will receive a notification email to advise that your work has been received within 24 
hours, if you do not receive this please see the office. 
These books will make a great keepsake for our students and families =) 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, LET’S GET CREATIVE! 
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